
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE - TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 5, 2006         

EXTENSION OF PRIVACY FENCE ALONG TESTON ROAD 

Recommendation 

 Regional and Local Councillor Joyce Frustaglio recommends: 
 

THAT the City of Vaughan request York Region staff to work with Lanterna Homes to 
extend the privacy fence along Teston Road to the next brick pillar abutting the property 
at 40 D’Amato Court and  

 
THAT more trees be planted along the Regional Road abutting the fence to provide 
additional noise barrier. 

 
Economic Impact 
 
N/A 

Purpose 

To address the concern of residents  
 

Background - Analysis and Options 

The residents on D’Amato Court are complaining about the increased noise pollution they are 
experiencing since the widening of Teston Road.  They are requesting that the privacy fence be 
extended to the next brick pillar along the property of 40 D’Amato Court which would provide 
additional screening for the residents. 
 
 
 
Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2007 
 
This request is in keeping with the Vaughan Vision. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 
Joyce Frustaglio 
Regional Councillor 
 
 


